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Texas Partner Co-Authors Article on the Impact the End of
Chevron Deference Will Have on Labor and Employment Law

Publication

5.06.25


In a bylined article published in the State Bar of Texas’ employment law litigation section

publication, The Advocate, co-author and partner Amanda Brown shares her insights on how the

end of Chevron deference will impact labor and employment law.

This article was originally published in Volume 110, the Spring 2025 edition of The Advocate

(subscription required), and you can view a pdf of the issue here.
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